
 

 

 

 

The Heights Primary School 

Year 5 Parent Planner: Summer 2 Week 7 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

This term our theme is It’s All Greek To Me 

I hope the children all had fun last week. We had a fantastic day at Highdown School and 

I know Mr Cook was impressed by the behaviour of the majority of children on Friday. 

 

Monday On Monday, the children will be using the chrome books to code using 

code.org. We will also be sharing our writing with 4CT. We will be making 

Guatemalan Worry Dolls and discussing next year in PSHE. 

Tuesday On Tuesday, most children will be out performing in the concert in the 

morning. During that time we will be doing some more maths problem 

solving activities. After that, we will be consolidating the work we’ve done in 

French by making vocabulary posters. In the afternoon, we will be watching 

the concert as a class. If there is enough time, there will be PE afterwards. 

Wednesday On Wednesday, we are writing letters to Year 4 children and making a 

leaving card for Mrs Rizvi. After lunch, we will be watching Percy Jackson 

and the lightning thief for Sebastian and Fin’s leaving party. We will have 

popcorn and squash for the children. Percy Jackson is a PG. If you would 

like to discuss the film then please come and see me, Mrs Edwards or Mrs 

Fallon. 

https://www.imdb.com/title/tt0814255/parentalguide 

Thursday On Thursday, we will be playing a Problem solving game called ‘The Pirate 

Game’ and taking part in a maths Escape room where the children will need 

to work together to find answers to the clues and then see if they can break 

the code. In the afternoon, we will be playing some PE games before having 

our year water fight. Please ensure your child has a full set of clothes and a 

towel with them to dry off. 

Friday Friday is a half day. We will be having our end of year assembly and I’m a 

head get me out of here. After that, we will be cleaning and tidying the 

classroom. 

https://www.imdb.com/title/tt0814255/parentalguide


Information Thank you so much for your kind words and support over the past year. It has 

been a very busy year and I can’t believe it is over. I will miss teaching your 

children immensely and I know that they will have a great year next year. I look 

forward to seeing their work as they get closer to SATS. 

Have an amazing break and wonderful summer. 

 

 
 

   
Thank you for reading   Mrs Bareham and Mr Gillick 


